
TUG 2000 Wadham College, Oxford, UK
August 13th–16th, 2000

The 21st Annual Conference of the TEX Users Group will take place at Wadham College, Oxford, between
Sunday 13th August and Wednesday 16th August 2000. Tutorials will be given on the 17th and 18th August.

The Location

Oxford is a small, pleasant city with an internationally famous
university. The city is full of ancient buildings, beautiful gardens,
libraries and bookshops. The conference will be held in Wadham
College, a traditional college (founded 1613) in the centre of the city.
Oxford is easily reached from London, and is a good starting point for
visiting much of southern England.

The Conference
The conference will feature talks
on all aspects of TEX and its
relationship to both traditional
and electronic document
preparation and processing.
The Annual General Meeting
of the TEX Users’ Group will be
held during the period of the conference.
We expect the cost to a typical delegate to be about £300, including
accommodation and meals; cheaper accommodation and bursaries will
also be available.
The conference chairman is Sebastian Rahtz (Oxford University
Computing Services) and local organisation is led by Kim Roberts
(Oxford University Press).

Dates and Contacts
15th January 2000 Proposals for papers
31st January 2000 Acceptance of papers
15th February 2000 Publication of booking form and prices
31st March 2000 Delivery of papers for refereeing
31st May 2000 Delivery of final papers

General enquiries: tug2000-enquiries@tug.org

Paper submissions: tug2000-papers@tug.org

Sebastian Rahtz
OUCS

13 Banbury Road
Oxford OX2 6NN, UK

Tel: +44 1865 283431
http://tug2000.tug.org/


